
Lower Elwha Election Polling Station Hours Have CHANGED
In Person Voting between:
9:00 AM- 5:00 PM

In the best interest of community, the in person voting hours have been modified to accommodate the rise in mail in ballots for both General Election Day (May 7th) and Chair Election Day (May 28th). Mail in ballots require the Election Committee to compare signatures. 

If the signatures do not match the registration, the voter is called to confirm they placed the ballot. If the voter is unable to be contacted, the closed ballot envelope is set aside with the affidavit in hopes they will call back. If there is no returned call, the ballot will be considered invalid due to not being able to confirm the voter placed the vote. 

Moving the hours earlier allows the community to get the results at a more reasonable hour. The Election Committee apologizes for any inconvenience. 

